OFFICE OF THE MINISTER FOR INDIGENOUS AFFAIRS

Reference: MC17-080787

Mr Ben Lusher

Director - Key Sites Assessments

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Lusher

Thank you for your letter of 12 September 2017 about the student accommodation

development in Redfern. The Minister for Indigenous Affairs has asked me to reply on his
behalf.

We appreciate the update on the Pemulwuy project and the detailed information provided.
The Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet welcomes further information or updates
on progress in the future.

Yours sincerely

dhawed

Rick Haines
Adviser
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